
 
 

 

ABP Public 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
Lowestoft Harbour Approaches – Sea Week - Sailing and 

Racing Events Offshore 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port-Users are advised that sailing events are scheduled to take place in 

Lowestoft South Roads and Pakefield Roads, and possibly in Lowestoft North Roads (subject 

to tidal restrictions), from Sat 19th until Thurs 24th July (dates inclusive).  

Courses will be marked out within the areas indicated on the chart extract below. 

 

Sailing Event Areas 

BOD (Broads One Design), craft will race in the mornings and afternoons. Smaller ‘Squibs’ 

will race in afternoons only. 

Craft will be operating to and from the Royal Norfolk and Suffolk Yacht Club in Lowestoft 

Outer Harbour. Safety boats and RIBs will escort the craft to and from event areas, and they 

will be in attendance throughout each event. The safety boats will be using private VHF 

channels but will also monitor VHF Ch14.     

Other Vessels transiting Lowestoft North and South approach areas, are requested to afford 

these events as wide a berth as is safe and practical, and to pass at reduce speed to 

minimise vessel wash. 
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ABP Public 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

17th July 2025 
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